
 
October 13th, 2022 

 
 
 

 

Esquimalt Public Safety Building 
500 Park Place, Esquimalt BC 

Project #121-021 
 
 

NOTICE OF TENDER - TP 6 – Esquimalt Public Safety Building 
 
 

 

Kinetic Construction Ltd., as Construction Manager, will be receiving prices from qualified bidders for this 
project. Trade Packages included ALL scopes pertaining to the new construction of the Esquimalt Public Safety 
Building, other than Civil & Excavation (including blasting and Bank Stabilization) which will be provided for in 
Tender Package 5 (TP5). 
 
A list of the required Scopes of Work, and details for inclusions in each Scope will be provided via the Box.com 
link that trades will receive when expressing their intention to bid. 
 
The Town of Esquimalt will be constructing a new Public Safety Building on the site of their existing facility at 
500 Park Place. The Police and Fire Department have moved into temporary facilities where they will serve the 
community over the next 2 years. Demolition of the existing structure is underway and will be complete by the 
end of October 2022.  
 
 
Kinetic Construction Ltd is the construction manager for this project. Trade contracts for TP6 will be a CCA-1 
signed with Kinetic Construction. Work will commence in late 2022 

 
 
 
Please refer to the Instructions to Bidders for specific details and terms of the tender, and addenda 
for any changes. 

 
 

Tender Closing Date: Thursday November 03rd @ 3:00pm 
 
 
Tender documents will be provided to those trades that indicate their intention to bid, by emailing 
tenders@kineticconstruction.com (attention John Fee). 
 
Provide your company name, contact, phone number in your intent to bid. 
 
 
 
_______      _____      _____________________     ____________________________________ 
Company          Contact                  Email Address 
 
Kinetic Construction Ltd. reserves the right to accept quotations from only those trade contractors it 
deems qualified at its sole discretion. 

mailto:tenders@kineticconstruction.com

